
 
 

 

A Message from His Honour 

The Lieutenant Governor of Saskatchewan 
 

 

It is my great pleasure to extend greetings on behalf of Her Majesty Queen 

Elizabeth II, Queen of Canada, to everyone gathered to celebrate the 50th 

Anniversary of Luther College at the University of Regina. In the spirit of 

Reconciliation, I would also like to share these greetings in my first language, 

which is Woodland Cree. Nimithwethetin kita petamatakwaw atamiskatowin 

kihci-okimaskwew ohci, Elizabeth niso. Kikihci-okimaskwenow ota kitaskiynaw 

Canada.    

 

Congratulations to Luther College for reaching this milestone. Welcome back 

alumni, faculty, staff, board members and family members. It is an extra special 

year to celebrate your golden anniversary as Her Majesty celebrates her Platinum 

Jubilee as the Sovereign of Canada in 2022.  

 

I wish to express my gratitude to Luther College for providing high quality 

teaching and advancing outstanding research for fifty years. Thank you to the 

Luther College administrators as well for maintaining the individual attention and 

sense of community that only a smaller university can offer. Luther College has 

enhanced the lives of thousands of students in our province over half a century. 

  

I also want to thank the many volunteers who have helped to plan this special 

weekend of fun and friendship. As you commemorate five decades of education, 

please accept my best wishes for an enjoyable and memorable celebration. I hope 

your three days of festivities offer opportunities for reacquainting with old 

friends, renewed fellowship and strengthened bonds with your alma mater. Happy 

50th Anniversary! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Russ Mirasty 

Lieutenant Governor 

Province of Saskatchewan 


